
Presentation of Credentials by the High Commissioner of India 

 

 High Commissioner Shri Abhay Thakur presented his Letter of Credence to 

His Excellency Mr. Muhammadu Buhari, GCFR, President of the Federal Republic 

of Nigeria, today. At the ensuing meeting, His Excellency the President of Nigeria 

recalled the long standing, close relations between the two countries, and expressed 

his desire to further strengthen bilateral cooperation with India in the years ahead. 

High Commissioner conveyed his deep gratitude to the President of Nigeria for his 

abiding support. 

 

***** 
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